
            RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 

 

CIRCULAR NO./ 078/ RIAS/ 2024-25                                                     DATE: 10/12/24 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

We are deeply saddened by the passing of S.M. Krishna. A visionary leader, an 

outstanding statesman, and a dedicated public servant, his remarkable 

contributions to our nation’s progress and public service will always be 

remembered. We extend our heartfelt condolences to his family and loved ones 

during this challenging time. May his soul rest in peace. 

 

As a mark of respect, tomorrow, 11th December 2024, will observed as a holiday. 

 

The test scheduled on 11th December 2024 for Grade 3, 4 and 5 will be 

conducted on 12th December 2024. 

 

Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 

 

 

 


